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Q1.11.5 The Stoney Stanton Action Group considers that the scope of the data used for estimating trip numbers should
include Occupation 1: Managers, Directors and Senior Officials; Occuptation 2, Professional occupations; Occupation 3,
Associate professional and technical operations. The reason for this is that, regardless of the relative percentages of
people in each occupation category, estimations of the numbers of journeys to and from the site and related to the site
should include all people who are employed at the site or who travel for any reason associated with the site in order to get
a complete picture. Therefore it is not appropriate to exclude these categories.


